EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE EXECUTIVE HELD ON 19 DECEMBER 2002

EX.387/02 REVIEW OF ADVICE AGENCIES

To consider a report from the Town Clerk and Chief Executive (TC.224/02) which had been updated since it had been submitted to the Executive on 25 November 2002 considering options for making budget savings on Advice Services.

Notes of a meeting between Councillor Ellis, Community Activities Portfolio Holder and the Legal Service Commission on 3 December 2002 were also submitted.

RESOLVED - That the Town Clerk and Chief Executive's report and the notes of the meeting with the Legal Services Commission be noted and considered as part of the deliberations on the Budget.

Reason for Decision - To consider funding issues in relation to the Advice Centres as part of the Budget process.